



ENGLISH 7TH



Present simple and present continuous

Present simple tense or present continuous? Choose correct answers.

1. I _____ letter now. (write)
2. Susan _____ in the garden at the moment. (dig)
3. Jane _____ to bed at 10 o'clock on weekdays. (go)
4. I am in London this summer. I _____ English. (learn)
5. My brother and sister _____ basketball every friday.
(practise)



ENGLISH 7TH



Present simple and present continuous

Present tenses - exercise 2. Complete sentences with the present simple tense or present continuous tense.

I can't hear you! I a shower. (have)

Sam his homework at night. (do)

Look at the boy. He us. (watch)

Our team is in Madrid this week. They part in a contest. (take)

I up very early on weekdays. (get)



ENGLISH 7TH

Comparatives and superlatives



Choose the correct answer.

1.- Santander is _____ Sevilla.

a.- **wetter than**

b.- **more wet than**

c.- **the wettest**

2.- Juan is _____ Mary.

a.- **more happy than**

b.- **happier than**

c.- **happier than**

3.- The sun is _____ the moon.

a.- **hoter than**

b.- **more hot than**

c.- **hotter than**

4.- I'm _____ in this class.

a.- **the shortest**

b.- **the shorter**

c.- **the shortest**

5.- He went to bed _____ she did.

a.- **early than**

b.- **earlier than**

c.- **more early than**



ENGLISH 7TH

Comparatives and superlatives



6.- Luisa's work is _____ mine.

a.- **gooder than**

b.- **better than**

c.- **the best**

7.- Dogs are _____ cats.

a.- **the friendliest**

b.- **more friendly than**

c.- **friendlier than**

8.- My English homework was _____ yours.

a.- **worst than**

b.- **worse than**

c.- **badder than**

9.- I can swim _____ my brother.

a.- **more fast than**

b.- **the fastest**

c.- **faster than**

10.- Please give me _____ box.

a.- **the smallests**

b.- **the smaller**

c.- **the smallest**





Listening



1. Check your understanding: gap fill

Do this exercise while you listen. Complete the gaps with a word from the box.

pilot	dentist	shop assistant
tour guide		nurse

1. Speaker A works as a _____.
2. Speaker B works as a _____.
3. Speaker C works as a _____.
4. Speaker D works as a _____.
5. Speaker E works as a _____.



Listening



2. Check your understanding: multiple choice

Do this exercise while you listen. Circle the best answer for these questions.

- | | | |
|-------|--|---|
| 1. | Does speaker A enjoy his job? | Yes.
Sometimes.
No. |
| <hr/> | | |
| 2. | When does speaker A work? | When he is at university.
Weekends.
Summer holidays. |
| <hr/> | | |
| 3. | When does speaker B work? | Weekdays.
Weekends and holidays.
Summer holidays. |
| <hr/> | | |
| 4. | What does speaker B say tourists love doing? | Visiting universities.
Taking a boat trip.
Swimming in the river. |
| <hr/> | | |
| 5. | Does speaker C like his job? | Yes.
Sometimes.
No. |



Listening



6. What does speaker D say is difficult about being a pilot?

Travelling to many countries.
Learning many languages.
Flying planes in bad weather.

7. What does speaker D say is the best thing about his job?

Visiting different places.
Meeting different people.
The different weather.

8. What does speaker E not like about her job?

The doctors.
The sick people.
The uniform.

JANE



This morning I had an accident while playing football. I tried to kick the ball into the goal but I fell over and broke my leg. The teacher called an ambulance and I was taken to hospital. The doctor has said that I will have to stay here for three days. Tomorrow the doctor will repair the break in my leg. The doctor said that when I get home, I must rest my leg for at least two more weeks.

ANNA



Last week I was playing at home with my best friend. We were not playing any sport, but we were running up and down the stairs when I fell down. I hit my teeth badly. My mum took me straight to the dentist's in her car; she didn't have to take me to the hospital. I didn't need an ambulance. The dentist checked my teeth and told me to get some medicine for the pain. He also said that I might have a toothache for a week.

LISA



I went to the cinema with my parents to see the latest comedy film. It was very hot in the cinema and I started to feel sick. I then fell on the floor and my mum tried to wake me up. The staff at the cinema called an ambulance. A doctor came with the ambulance and listened to my heart. I woke up and the doctor checked the rest of my body. He said I was fine but he also told me to go home and rest for two days.

1. Which person doesn't need to stay and rest at home?
2. Which person had an accident while playing a sport?
3. Which person travelled in an ambulance?
4. Which person is told to go to the dentist ?
5. Which person was seen by a doctor in a hospital?
6. Which person was out with her parents?
7. Which person didn't hurt any part of her body?